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AI Policy Overview

Lawmakers in Connecticut have signaled that they intend to take a deliberate, measured approach to AI
regulation through a 2023 law (CT SB 1103) establishing an Office of Artificial Intelligence as well as a task force
to study AI and develop an AI bill of rights. The working group has until February 1, 2024, to produce a report
with their recommendations on the use of AI in state government and the private sector. Additionally, the law
requires the Department of Administrative Services to inventory AI systems in use by any state agency by
December 31, 2023, and annually thereafter.

In February 2024, the AI Task Force issued its final report that issues several recommendations, many of which
have already been incorporated into lawmakers’ comprehensive AI legislation (CT SB 2, which we analyzed
here).

Legislative & Regulatory History

⬝ 2023 - Connecticut enacted CT SB 1103, which established an Office of AI, a task force to study AI and
develop an AI bill of rights, and requires the government to inventory AI systems in use by state
agencies on an annual basis.

https://www.cga.ct.gov/2023/ACT/PA/PDF/2023PA-00016-R00SB-01103-PA.PDF?utm_source=Privacy+Policy+Clients&utm_campaign=ae5f43f8d4-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2023_09_14_04_54&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_-ae5f43f8d4-%5BLIST_EMAIL_ID%5D
https://www.cga.ct.gov/gl/tfs/20230720_Task%20Force%20to%20study%20A.I.,%20and%20develop%20an%20A.I.%20bill%20of%20rights/20240201/CT%20AI%20Working%20Group%20Report.pdf
https://www.cga.ct.gov/asp/cgabillstatus/cgabillstatus.asp?selBillType=Bill&bill_num=SB00002&which_year=2024
https://www.multistate.ai/updates/vol-15
https://www.cga.ct.gov/2023/ACT/PA/PDF/2023PA-00016-R00SB-01103-PA.PDF?utm_source=Privacy+Policy+Clients&utm_campaign=ae5f43f8d4-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2023_09_14_04_54&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_-ae5f43f8d4-%5BLIST_EMAIL_ID%5D

